
Pal H. InkelI 
Vice President w 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  

Indian Point Station 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 
Buchanan, NY 10511 
Telephone (914) 734-5340 
Fax: (914) 734-5923 

March 16, 1998 

Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Docket No. 50-247 

Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555 

Subject: 10 CFR §50.59(b) Report for Indian Point Unit No. 2 

Pursuant to 10 CFR §50.59(b)(2), enclosed please find a 
supplement to the report of the changes, tests and experiments 
conducted at Indian Point Unit No. 2 during the period July 1, 1995 
through July 31, 1997 submitted on December 22, 1997. The 
supplemental materials set forth in the report represent the changes 
made to the facility as defined in the Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Updated Final Safety Analysis Report pursuant to 10 CFR 
§50.59(b)(1). This supplement to the report submitted in 
December 1997 includes all additional safety evaluations written or 
reused (from previous periods) during the subject period.  

Should you or your staff have any questions regarding this matter, 
please contact Mr. Charles W. Jackson, Manager, Nuclear Safety 
and Licensing.  

Very truly yours, 

4K7' 
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Attachment

cc: 

Mr. Hubert K. Miller 
Regional Administrator - Region 1 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. Jeffery F. Harold, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I- 1 
Division of Reactor Projects 1il 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
PO Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511


